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Dates to Remember 

  

 

Tuesday, July 3rd 

1st Day of Session 1 

 

Wednesday, July 4th 

Independence Day 

NO CAMP 

 

Tuesday, July 17th 

1st Day of Session 2 

 

Tuesday, July 31st 

1st Day of Session 3 

 

Tuesday, July 31st 

All Forms Due to GCS 

for 2018-19 School Year 

 

Thursday, August 30th 

GCS Family Orientation 

(More Info to Follow) 

 

 

Dear GCS Families,  

   

Another exciting school year has come to an end, and the lazy days of 
summer are upon us. The close of a wonderful year together celebrates 
new friendships, tremendous growth, and the beginning of a new journey. 
Celebrate the small successes and growth that your child has made 
throughout the year and look ahead with excitement for new adventures. 
We thank the many families that have volunteered here throughout the year 
by serving on the Board, holding the role of Room Parent, participating in 
our Fix-Up and Spruce-Up Days, participating and/or attending our Home 
Tour, working in our GCS Library, offering baked goods and donations, and 
so much more. We are forever grateful for your time, kindness, and 
generosity in helping us be the best that we can be for young children, 
families, and the community.   We wouldn't be who we are without all of you. 
We are looking forward to the taste of ice cream and corn on the cob and 
the smell of the ocean and sun lotion. Camp Kaleidoscope is just about to 
get into full swing with Half Day Sessions joining our Full Day friends as we 
celebrate "How the West Was Fun" throughout the summer.   Please inquire 
with us if you haven't already signed up (very limited openings). 

BOD Good-byes 

Speaking of volunteers, we are so fortunate to have the support, creativity, 
hard work of our voluntary Board of Directors to help enrich the day-to-day 
experiences of our children, families, and staff.   It is always sad to say 
good-bye to those volunteers who are moving on from their position and/or 
the school when their children move on to "big kid" school.  Please see the 
attached tributes to Jeremy Chapman (Building and Grounds Co-Chair), 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-ZmkY1KHmrHprnO3OlkY4Tp6bH0aYBXLzNCSjQa9pRUndMchoIsSCjVxu0bLh4Kl77PI1EGgINIJJSD9HdqhOppgNuOBcHHL6Q1l2bG_GtfCZU2jSr_q_k758uEPRqlgIUViuA2Ze_pzeH&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-Zmvt8Ue_14NcmbA_r4eRkTuldO1GRlhgR_sp_rMfHafBanSs5FSbG07aPVQm6AsqmU-tzFkWKlWEOwmtgyfH-BYkJBxoWexugC1beMvW-LQsxYHALdOWzDOCh5WFG6erIKtHeFRzofd29NOSAYSGgt5U=&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==


 

View full school Calendar 

 

  

Quick Links 

Get Involved 

 

Helpful Resources 

 

GCS Philosophy 

 

  

Christine Emma (Treasurer), and Shagufta Rahman (Parent 
Representative Co-Chair).  Best of luck to you all! 

 

Read our Board of Director Tributes 

Family Survey 
Each year at Groton Community School we undergo an evaluation process 
to get feedback from staff, Board of Directors members, and of course our 
GCS families.  We utilize the information shared to enhance our programs 
and facility, and best serve our entire community.  Thank you to all those 
who shared their time and opinions with us! 

 

Read our Family Survey Summary 2017-2018 

Family to Family 
We are so grateful to have sent thoughts and well wishes to many GCS 
families, staff, and friends through our "Family to Family Fund".  This 
voluntary fund that so many of you participated in made all of these kind 
gestures possible.  This fund is managed by the Executive Board of 
Directors, and we happy to share more detail if anyone would like more 
information.  Please be sure to let us know if there is someone in our school 
community who may need support of any kind. 

GCS Scholarships 
It is with great honor, that we share the recipients of two Groton Community 
School Scholarships that are awarded to college-bound high school seniors 
who attended GCS as young children. Please join me in congratulating 
Rachel Trickett & Ellie Eisenklam for receiving the Scholarship in Memory 
of Christopher Barton AND Katelyn McKiel & Kyle Adamsfor receiving the 
Scholarship in Memory of Taylor Benjamin Young. These recipients were 
honored during our most recent Board of Directors meeting earlier this 
month. We know these young adults will continue to embody the guiding 
principles of Christopher and Taylor. 

Thank You! 
We'd like to give a special thanks to the Peters family for treating the staff 
to a Panera breakfast before the end of school, and to the Burgess family 
for a homemade breakfast the following week! Another special thanks to the 
Khare family for having pizza delivered to GCS for lunch on the last day of 
school. Thank you to the Zukauskas family for an Edible Arrangement, the 
Jaz-Lynde family for a cookie tray, Bordiuk Family for staff treats, and to the 
Wilder family for a huge donation of Keurig K-Cups for the staff, as well. 
Finally, our Board of Directors treated staff to a delicious clean-up day 
luncheon. Wow, do we ever feel spoiled!  

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-ZmiHnO3BYmFRU5GyZfzlX3zOmD3k6ms0-cvsURis4QJ2IbsD52pIblYB3BdwR-OK3ZjdC50m10-LKO3hgg28Ql4zdlwGfsA3s3NLIrzg20dScM4VdO1NZN4wVKnooVu0MtZCrJbdzn6dTEO5HYXC_2sE=&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-Zmt14UTFmfU_Vwh_mrEA68fvKPs-jS8ifo2RwLzcLrWgffIS3oHmxp9JhgXFwbc8-P44VFvDzQRWcRpe1pdduDO0OGj4uvM1bKYWsIcUjirfMbsrxrOtfeP0FkQR0Nvjijjgk9n4r6g422KOCB55W7tcAJjcF_VQp04z0brO9wpfY&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-ZmuGK5knDMVg1_IuG0JK1rF7mYqNS-vcBVBAevwNk_KU4p2ftgntY1KiMnF-jBDa_O4zsvdIwO1qfxisdcw0ihO-dYo9Ozs4bdNvF6ZHGmbPaDsyiy2QggZZqbOdTK1TgbKnS4tijDWohlEskDGQT92tg_QwqzUzAbEfx2M8cdfK-Sry7konbq2p6PGuL3HNrZQ==&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-ZmuGK5knDMVg1o0NXMEWhbI2i0MgZSFYpRvo09b4ERCjZvcaAX2u1P2NmOM-jtaSORh3PxuwuvoFLavF6YTgghetZRHsFevNM4fQCz_VET3f3ofrD6ZPbA5rO0MWBkyxbH6FmRMYbaiw7uvGSpt2QHFRc0uklgYBlRTmQTGZ3O9-cWCDFouG1Adtn2XgddN0ipA==&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-ZmoW8BF512ZkMPGa3VNedTiAghB6OyrZ1RwEvzmIBVpNmxdywoJxL8FI45p_1InP9aAHd3bry6o13AsML94paZ9nL-LM_QHBeYxwZqFeL_d70j1TaPYasECFjUtmcnMK8a8IlzP4deosFdAmvYIYWOLil1yGVyPpb2c9xqlUlpAQRUNYc2zptABdyZAG_MaGOJxBeu1EG43im&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-ZmoW8BF512ZkMQaJge43bt3QezmrhfAqJaXCMQS_3Kk-qcTeA9qEx_LZar-nrGEjL3t-7EEFURieiZ6BWNDV7B8m8m2ssoKUAC_e2YKrTeRFdMM5ikicHZQOp6ZIkuDGD0KxWQwmVRju4Q6b7NEtR9W5ALHnhnFbimusH_KZpAOD5x82AjAW7Wk9cVK-aXyTCoINSZ0OXtiTH&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-ZmkY1KHmrHprndV5QgYi4Ikpe-Oziga0_UyMeiAr6mfBTgIxn3aki9whvdQhEqsUMZimvTPfboC1KM5euKleBOKHpwfgy6zOmIiDPIP1BNu0zJBuDpiB9XmVmcHHXgFSQStsbfWrq1Y5vLYyDq_kMcysYwufznwszjKtPkSD74id1By1B-19x32xiXVYQX46xKg45iFB1F4MO&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EUJjXgR8f4aYhPNSjrveozIeSATstaUWQn5qpJhDi9_v6tAQdS-ZmuGK5knDMVg1Nhy8iFrlfGT49y4kpX9OFQRFPyeA-pusUYiCmntwbL8XHMUG_UvwBrb2DceOu9NgZutjLjuAP0r4X0wibTypJuHgnh96vnds6kXJ3zu3Ypvr3kgHaScSshmqbbSSLgpgBHW7HszyMZEdw3vIHIMKLqzCZfo1w9u-uaxLWtEa8WQ=&c=GFrwtZwCpWq7_ZCv6NFRZtdvf3vJ_PQ7sUAHaq5P7rYw7pyfRMz5zA==&ch=xFNbQYGnfswzQ91k2sPl5XpaZtU3FBlNEL9c8gPJEXVlFdL9IWZqZQ==


Thanks, too, to the Foster family for their donation of a tricycle and to the 
Gershen family for a donation of children's books. 

 

Happy Summer! 

 

Linda Kosinski, Director 

Groton Community School 

   

 

 


